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 Upcoming Dates Welcome to Fannin County 4-H

Welcome to Fannin County 4-H! 4-H is in 4th
and 5th grade classrooms in Fannin County.
This means that your student is already a

member of 4-H. We have lots of fun activities
planned for this upcoming school year. This
newsletter will serve as our communication

about the upcoming events that students can
sign up for. If you have any questions, please
feel free to contact us at 706-632-3061 or

katep@uga.edu.

September 17- Livestock
Showing information meeting

September 28 - Youth Fair

December 7- District Project
Achievement

See reverse for more information

A message from Kate Phillips, Fannin
County 4-H Agent



Fannin County 4-H offers students the
opportunity to show livestock. If you are

interested in showing sheep, goats,
swine, beef cattle, or dairy cattle in the
winter season (state show in February),

come to the information meeting to learn
more.

Livestock Showing

Youth Fair

At the Youth Fair this year, there will be
non-animal competitions as well as the

animal classes. Students will have to
opportunity to submit items to the baking,

photography, floral, and poster project
competitions. See other flyer for more

information.

Keep up to date

Pop Tabs  

Georgia 4-H collects pop tabs to
donate to the Ronald McDonald
House Charities. Bring pop tabs

to your teacher to donate.

205 Church Street
Blue Ridge, GA 30513
Phone: 706-632-3061

Office email: uge1111@uga.edu
extension.uga.edu/fannin

Follow us on Facebook at  
www.facebook.com/fanninextension

Check out our website for up to date information
www.extension.uga.edu/fannin

Email uge1111@uga.edu to sign up for
reminders and information for upcoming

events

Livestock Show Information
Meeting

September 17, 2024
6 PM

Fannin County School System 
Ag Center

Youth Fair
September 28, 2024

10 AM
Fannin County School System 

Ag Center
Bring non-animal competition items to

drop off
September 27, 2024

4-6:30 PM


